Annual Fire Safety Inspection Report Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the annual
inspection of the Brookfield Central School
buildings of the Brookfield Central School District
for fire hazards which might endanger the lives of
students, teachers, employees therein was
completed on June 25, 2023 and the report
thereof is available at the office of the Brookfield
Central School at 1910 Fairground Road,
Brookfield, NY for inspection by all interested
persons.

Christa E. Case
District Clerk
August 10, 2023



